From:
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 9:35 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: the office of legislative counsel on this Bubble thing

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

To whom it may concern: | want to speak to the rights of the people. Isn’tit in our Constitution that we have
the right to freedom of speech and expression, not to mention the saving of innocent lives. What has
happened to our society when a life means nothing more than quick decision to end it. | once thought that
my life was in such turmoil that the only way out was to have an abortion. Thank God that | felt the light
stirring of life, even in the early days and decided not to go ahead with it. | have a beautiful daughter who is
now 50 years old and she is a real joy and comfort to me because | chose life for her. | dread to think of the
guilt and sadness | | would be experiencing now, had | chosen to go ahead with the abortion. Those of us who
believe that all life is precious just want to be there to offer help to people who are not so sure of what they
are about to do. Please don’t take away the rights of those of us who just want to be there for those who may
not be sure of what they are about to do. There are alternative measures and help available. Thank

you, Sincerely, Della Aucoin





